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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors

Date: July 20, 2011

Subject: 62AG Series Optical Encoder

This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill will be changing the part number layout for our
62AG series encoders.  The 62AG series has been further developed to include additional standard
options for torque, push button force, detent positions and termination options.

Description of Change
The new part number layout is shown below:

Effective Date
The new part numbers are currently available.  The existing part numbers will remain in effect until
08/31/2011.

Part Numbers Affected
Below is a Cross Reference of existing (Old) Part Numbers and the equivalent New Part Number:

Old Part Number New Part Number
62AG22-01-040C 62AG22-L0-040C
62AG22-02-020C 62AG22-L5-020C
62AG22-02-040C 62AG22-L5-040C
62AG22-02-050C 62AG22-L5-050C
62AG22-02-060C 62AG22-L5-060C

Action Required
Purchase Orders placed after the Effective Date need to use the new part number.   Please contact your
Grayhill, Inc. sales associate for further information.

Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.


